

23 July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 Results Day, Thursday 20th August 2020

I hope you and your family are well.

I have been waiting for guidance from Oasis regarding Results Day on Thursday 20th August. As I am sure that you can appreciate, due to the pandemic, this will have to be slightly different this year to ensure that everyone is safe. Now that I have received the guidance from Oasis I wanted to write to you and make you aware of our plans, however we have to be mindful that these could be subject to change for example, if the local R rating goes up, I will write to you nearer the time with the final plans.

At the moment, we will be inviting all students into the Academy to collect their results and they will be allowed to be accompanied by one parent. Each student will be given a set time to collect their results and these will be staggered as we can't allow anyone to gather in large groups. Hand sanitising and social distancing will be in place at all times to ensure the safety of everyone on site. We are aware that many schools have changed their procedures this year and are posting the results out to students or sending them via email. Relationships are important to us here at Immingham and we want to ensure that your child has the best support possible when they collect their results on the 20th August.

If your child is unable to collect their results and you would like them posted to you then please email Tracey Clifford at Tracey.Clifford@oasisimmingham.org by Monday 17th August and we will arrange that. However, please be mindful that we cannot guarantee delivery on results day due to the post office delivery schedules.

I will be in touch nearer the time with the finer details, including the time slot that your child has been allocated to collect their results.

Finally, many of you have been asking about the Prom and whilst we had to cancel the original date, we have said that as soon as government guidance around social distancing allows this we will try to organise something if possible.

Have a lovely summer when it arrives.

whyour

Yours sincerely

Principal, Oasis Academy Immingham

Principal – Sara McLoughlin Pelham Road, Immingham DN40 1JU Tel: 01469 576599

101.01405570555

www.oasisacademyimmingham.org



